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Mattingly, Gabrielle

From: Marilyn L.Schweitzer 

Sent: Saturday, February 12, 2022 8:32 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Public Comment regarding PZC #21-1-138, 3032 English Rows Sign Variance 

(2/16/2022, D2)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

  

Dear Planning and Zoning Commissioners, 

 

My thanks to city staff and the applicant for accommodating my comment that the placement as depicted might create 

a visual hazard for drivers within the parking lot. Staff’s note on this agenda item that the city engineer will determine a 

placement closer to the property line to avoid site distance concerns is appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marilyn 
--- 
Marilyn L. Schweitzer 

 

 

 


